
Once again, residents can recycle their Christ-
mas Trees through the City of North Augusta 
TreeCycle Program. The program begins on 
Monday, January 08, 2024 and continues 
through Thursday, January 11, 2024. The 
trees well be picked up curbside on your normal 
day of sanitation collection. 

Your Christmas tree is a sustainable resource! 
Please remove all items from the tree, including 
the stand, before placing it curbside. The 
TreeCycle Team cannot mulch stands, orna-
ments, wire, tinsel, etc.  

If you have any question please contact Public 
Services at 803-441-4240 or 803-441-4245 for 
further information. 


